9-10th May 2015: AIIMS, Bhubaneswar in collaboration with Indian Council of Medical Research (ICMR), New
Delhi crganized a Workshop on "Research Methodeology and project writing”.

This meeting was organized to bring together members of the faculty of the three medical colleges of the state
of Odisha (SCB, Cuttack, MKCG, Berhampur and VIMSAR, Burla) along with a few members of the faculty from
AIIMS, Bhubaneswar and IIT, Bhubaneswar to come under one roof and discuss how to write good research
projects, and apply for research grants to wvarious Govt and private organizations funding Medical and
Collaborative research. A total of 72 participants from three medical colleges, AIIMS and IIT, Bhubaneswar

attended the workshop.

The workshop was inaugurated by Shn Atanu Sabyasachi Nayvak, Honb'le Minister of Health, Govt of Odisha,
who was the chief guest for the event, on 10th May 2015.

On the second day of the workshop, the team leaders Dr. Siba Prasad from MKCG, Dr. Trupti from SCB, Dr.
Sabita from VSS and Dr. Manoj Mohanty from AIIMS, BBSR, presented best five projects from their respective
colleges, It was decided that this kind of workshop should be repeated at regular intervals. The participants
expressed their gratitude to the organizing institute AIIMS, BBSR and organizing committee consisting of Dr.
Biswamohan Padhy, Dr. Debapriva Bandyopadhyay, Dr. Preetam Mahajan and chaired by Prof. D.K.Parida, for

their efforts towards successful hosting the workshop.

Eminent Scientists like Prof. Purvish Parikh and Prof. Aparna Parikh from Mumbai, Prof, ¥.K.Gupta from AIIMS,
Mew Delhi, Dr.Sauren Das, Dr. Ashoo Grover and Dr., Gupta from ICMR New Delhi, Dr. Namita Mohapatra &
many scientists from Regional Medical Research Centre (RMRC), Bhubaneswar attended the workshop as

resource faculty.

Shri Atanu Sabyasachi Nayak the chief guest, Prof. D.K.Parida chairman organising committee, Dr,Ashu Grover from
the ICMR, New Delhi and Prof. A.K.Mahapatra, Director, AlIMS, BBSR on the dias
n
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The group photograph of participants and resource faculty, at the conclusion of the workshop



